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 Better balance between oversight and micromanagement 

 Improved communication among subsidiary body members 

 More useful reporting to the Board  

 Outcomes of subsidiary body meetings reported differently to the   

Board 

 Selection of members and Chairs with adequate expertise  

 Better planning of subsidiary bodies meetings 

Actions discussed at the fourth EB 

retreat 



Possible priority actions arising from 

the EB retreat 

 Time management 

 Strategic reporting to the Board 

 Documentation 

 Communication 

 

 



 

  What next steps would the Committee like to prioritise? 

 

 

 

  Are there other ideas for strengthening the strategic 

governance role of the committee? 

Next Steps? 


